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Things were going very well for us in Saltash , then three things happened — The criteria changed ,
Covid, and the lead person in Saltash has had a major change in personal circumstances.

Automatically our ability to go into schools and business etc were restricted with Covid, and our
Lead person had little time to push this forward .

However, the good news is, we are almost there !

At a recent meeting -:

Saltash has 100% Plastic Free champions

Our steering group minutes are up to date.

We have one more Plastic Free event to achieve, this is already booked for the library.
Six more allies are needed, and we are on the case .

We are just waiting to hear if Surfers Against Sewerage ( who run the award ) are happy with the
wording that STC made for their Plastic Free resolution.

Work has also been going on to make Saltash Fore St, “Single use plastic bag free”

Great progress has been made with this, and again we only have one or two shops left to help
convert.



